
PRIOR TO YOUR VISIT

We are requiring all visitors to register in 
advance for an on-campus visit. To register, 
please visit rider.edu/visit. To maintain 
social distancing protocols, we will be 
limiting all families to three visitors: one 
prospective student and two guests.

ASSESS YOURSELF FOR SYMPTOMS

We ask you perform a COVID-19 symptom 
assessment before arriving to campus. If 
you feel sick or have been in contact with 
someone who has contracted COVID-19, 
please refrain from visiting campus. We can 
always reschedule your visit for a later date.

FACE COVERINGS

You and your guests are required to bring a  
face covering to wear when visiting campus.  
These should be worn indoors regardless 
of vaccination status. Face coverings should 
cover both your nose and mouth, including 

masks without an exhalation valve and face 
shields. Additionally, we will have Rider face 
masks available to all guests.

And while we’re excited to meet you in 
person, our admission staff and students will 
not be shaking hands out of an abundance 
of caution.

DAY OF YOUR VISIT

While Rider University is taking all 
precautions to safeguard our community, 
we cannot eliminate the risk of COVID-19 
exposure and infection on campus. Please 
be reminded that you are undertaking 
your visit at your own risk. If any visitor 
shows symptoms and tests positive for 
COVID-19 within 48 hours of visiting 
campus, please report that information to 
the Office of Public Safety at 609-896-5029.

The best way to experience what it’s like to be a Rider Bronc is to visit campus. To ensure the  
health and safety of the Rider community and our visitors, we are following a set of guidelines 

based on public health directives from the state of New Jersey and the CDC.

Visitor Guidelines

Questions or concerns? Email:

ADMISSIONS@RIDER.EDU

http://rider.edu/visit
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